

418 Oak Avenue Aurora, Illinois 60506 Phone: 630-897-0084 Fax: 630-897-3536

February 3, 2015

Unitarian Universalist Society of Geneva 102 S. Second Street Geneva, IL 60134

Dear Rev. Dr. Lindsay Bates,

Thank you. We recently received your very generous donation of \$2,488.95 and want to let you know how much we appreciate your continued support. Please convey our thanks to your congregation and board of directors for making this happen.

Since 1975, Mutual Ground has provided victims of domestic violence and sexual assault with programs that focus on safety, healing, and prevention. While a level of funding comes from grants and government agencies, it is never enough to help all those that need services. This year is difficult, due to the unstable economy and the crisis in state funding.

We are grateful for the support of the church community. Please know your gift will make a difference in our ability to carry out our mission.

Sincerely Yours,

Michelle Meyer Executive Director Mutual Ground Inc.

P.S. Mutual Ground is a 501(c) 3 organization, and donations can be deducted to the extent provided by law. No goods or services were exchanged for this donation.

